Kenneth Crew 
Email: crewke@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us
Grade(s):8th grade
Subject(s): Math


Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year Belair Middle School. Call the school phone at (7067964952)I will return your phone call as soon as possible. All annual meetings are generally done the month prior to expiration dates of paperwork. Phone calls as well as meeting notices are sent to parents to confirm scheduling of meetings. I am looking forward to a wonderful and exciting school year!  
Have a blessed year!


Sincerely,  
Mr. Kenneth Crew

